No REDD!! Open Letters to Members of the Green Climate Fund Board

The Board of the Green Climate Fund (GCF) decides on a number of funding requests related to
REDD+ (Reducing Emissions from Deforestation and Degradation), the controversial approach that
has dominated international forest climate policy for more than a decade. Members of the Board
must reject these requests. REDD+ is a false solution to deforestation and climate crisis. Read
the complete arguments, experiences and impacts on territories in the following open letters.
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